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The cracker plant in Pittsburgh Local 449 has done one round of hiring from local 22 and we have been
called and there is a second round of hiring scheduled for June 15™. At this time they are only hiring
members that have been on site prior and have been through the orientation. They have told us that
they may hire other members that have done the background check and have been cleared for
employment. Members that have shown interest in the past should call the union hall to let us know
that you are still interested.

There have been a few jobs that have been postponed due to budgetary reasons due to the pandemic
and there are still two hotels that we are being told are still going to be moving forward but that
remains to be seen and we also need our contractors with our partnership to secure these jobs.

Please stay safe and continue to practice CDC guidelines to get all of us through this COVID pandemic.

David Cronkhite



